OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

July 6, 2009
Olga Weisfeiler
56 Beecher Place
Newton, MA 02459
Dear Olga:

Thank you for sharing your thoughts and taking the time to write me.

This is an extraordinary moment in our nation’s history and having the benefit of your views is
helpful in shaping our Administration’s agenda.

Again, thank you for sharing your thoughts and I encourage you to stay engaged and interested
in your government.

Sinceély,

52/

Joseph R. Biden, Jr.



